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End of Term Arrangements 

 

P1-2 as normal (y8 have a rewards assembly p1) 

10:45 to 11:15- Extended Break 

11:15 back to tutor bases 

11.20-  students make their way to the assembly hall (they must bring all belongings as they will not 

be allowed back onto the main site 

11.35- assembly 

12.05- dismiss students (no student will be allowed back onto the main site following the assembly) 

 

Start of Term:  Monday 7th January 2019: 

Staff 9am briefing 

Students in 10.45am 

Y11/ 6th form assembly 10.45am 

P3 to P6 as normal 

 

 
 
 

South Thames College drama performance 

 

On Wednesday 12th Dec year 2 students 

from South Thames college came in to 

perform a piece of TIE (theatre in 

education) work to our year 10 GCSE 

students. The piece explored facts 

around contraception, laws surrounding 

the age of consent with all content 

connected to the PSHE curriculum for 

Sex and Relationships Education. This 

performance will feed into our 10’s 

GCSE drama component 1 lessons as a key example of live performance.   

A great performance with an informative Q&A discussion time was had by all. 

Alix 

 

 

Rewards Events 

 

 

 

 

 

All Y9 students who were awarded a 1 for A2L in 

English, Maths and Science for their Autumn data 

capture were rewarded with a movie afternoon. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

Carshalton Boys Amateur Boxing Club Unbeaten in 2018 
 

Our amateur boxers have had a phenomenal year racking up a 

massive 13 wins with zero losses. Some of these wins were against 

big, well established clubs such as Smallholdings ABC, Times ABC 

(Over 90 years old) and Welwyn Garden City ABC (former club of world 

champion Billy Joe Saunders). This is a major accomplishment for a 

club that has been established for less than three years, and hopefully 

our boxers can keep up this positive momentum into next year where 

a number of them will be competing in the schoolboy championships.  

 

We have also had a number of novice squad boxers participating in 

skills bouts (non-competitive public bouts) and they have all performed 

exceptionally well. All of them have worked so hard this year and their 

commitment, dedication and positive attitude is very impressive. 

Please praise the following boys for their hard work if you see them 

around school – Romel (8C), Cairo (8P), Lero (8S), Joseph (9F), 

D’Rhys (9P), Liam(9W), Donny (10R), Noah (10W) and Jonathan 

(10S). 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 


